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TO:

All Residents

FROM:

Deborah A. Witkowski, Executive Director

RE:

Splash Pad at Griswold Heights, Taylor Apartments, Phelan Court and Fallon Apartments

DATE:

June 23, 2020

Splash pads at most Troy Housing Authority locations have been turned on and are available for cooling off.  

The splash pad at Martin Luther King is in the construction area and remains closed and the splash pad at Corliss Park is operated by the City of Troy and they are presently making repairs on this equipment.

Troy Housing Authority tenants are welcome to use the splash pads at any location.

Splash pads are motion activated and will only operate in the daytime when it is hot outside.

Things you should know to protect yourself and your family when going to a Splash Pad:

· Children must be accompanied by an adult

· No running, skateboards, roller blades, bikes or cars are allowed on Splash Pads

· No glass containers are allowed around or near the Splash Pads

· No food is allowed on the Splash Pad

· Leave the Splash Pad and surrounding areas clean – deposit trash in proper receptacles

· No pets are allowed around or on the Splash Pad

· Do not use Splash Pads during times of inclement weather

· Do not leave clothing in or around Splash Pad

· Do not plug or block the drain for any reason

· Do not enter buildings, offices or community rooms until you are dry 

Everyone at the Troy Housing Authority hopes you have a safe and enjoyable summer.

APARTMENTS UNDER MANAGEMENT: Conway Court ( Corliss Park ( Arnold E. Fallon

Grand Street( Griswold Heights ( Edward A. Kane ( John F. Kennedy (  Martin Luther King

Margaret W. Phelan ( Catherine M. Sweeney ( John P. Taylor (  Section 8 Rental Assistance
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